BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
July 9, 2024

If someone else would like to receive these dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

South Dakota Filings Up 14 Percent in 2024

In the first six months of 2024 South Dakota bankruptcy filings
increased by 14 percent from the number of bankruptcies filed
in the first half of last year.

United States Trustee Seeking an Additional
Chapter 7 Trustee for District of South Dakota

The United States Trustee is seeking resumes from individuals
wishing to be considered for appointment to the panel of
trustees who administer chapter 7 bankruptcy cases filed in the
District of South Dakota. Trustee Lee Ann Pierce will continue
to act as a chapter 7 trustee and it is anticipated she and the
new chapter 7 trustee will be assigned cases on a rotating basis.

Public Notice

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this ""date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/Public%20Notice_1.pdf

